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Upcoming
Events

25.06.2024
Teeth Team Visit

Sports Morning
27..06.2024

What a busy
term!

Messages
Reading continues to be top priority at Griffin. Each

Monday we send home a reading book for your child to
read with you at home. Reading at least x3 will help

your child develop the fluency skills they need to
develop their understanding of what they are reading. 

As the days are getting hotter, please provide your
child with a sunhat and suncream. Please apply the

suncream before your child arrives at school, this can
then be kept at school for reapplication. 

Summer 2-Down on the Farm
Literacy- Our text this half term will be Little Red Hen.
We will use this story to re-tell and innovate. We will
write sentences about the story and the characters. We
will also be looking at the non-fiction text, ‘Chicks and
Eggs’. We are continuing our reading practice x3 a
week too. These sessions help with fluency and
understanding. 

Understanding the World- We will be learning about
the different types of farm animals and their role in
the farm. We will learn about the life cycle of a
duckling from our visitors! We will also explore the
other jobs farmers have and look at farms from the
past.

Maths- We will be using what we have been taught
over the year to ensure we are secure in our
understanding. We will concentrate on number bonds
to 10 as well as odds and evens. We will also explore
capacity and mass. 
Expressive Arts- This half term we will be exploring
songs about The Little Red Hen as well as exploring a
glockenspiel. In DT we will be making some bread and,
of course, will have the opportunity to try it!

Physical Development- We will be exploring races and
becoming confident in the different skills for these. 

PSED- We will learn about ‘Changing Me’ and how we
grow and develop from being a baby to an adult. 

5.7.2024
Reports will be sent

out to parents/ carers

20.06.2024
Purple Pig farm visit

WC 15.7.2024
Transition Week to the

next class will
commence. 

11.06.2024
Duckling eggs arriving

at school

21.06.2024
Ducklings leaving

24.06.2024
School closed


